
Historic Old Salem News 

Looking for new Board Members to join the Old Salem Board of Directors.  Meet 4 times a year as well 

as the first Sunday in June and third Sunday in September for Open Houses and Programs.  Term of 

office is for two years beginning November 2020.  Contact Sharon at councilpresident@salem-

catonsville.org if interested or seeking additional information by September 30th.   

Unfortunately, we have to cancel/postpone our Fall Bus Trip on Thursday, October 22nd to the Amish 

Markets at Shrewsbury, PA for lunch/shopping and the North Central Railway for a two hour train ride 

thanks to the Pandemic.   

The possibility of holding our annual All Saints Service on Sunday, November 1st at 2 p.m. is looking slim.  

We’ll have more details as we get closer to the end of October.   

And sadly, the Christmas Open House there at the church is not looking too positive now either.   

On a brighter note, we have reserved 20 tickets to “Hamilton” at the Hippodrome on Saturday, June 

26th, 2021 at 2 p.m. hoping that theatres will be open and operating as normal by then.  We are not 

doing this as a bus trip but with guests using their own transportation which will help keep the cost 

down.  Tickets are $150 each and seats are reserved in the Balcony Left Side, Row D 207-225; Row E 

201-219. Reservations and final payment due February 21st, with the hope that we will be able to attend 

this show.  You can contact me, Sharon, at 410-744-8724.   
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